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Date: October 03th, 2023
 1. Dear Mr and Ms Ephraim.
 Hello! I hope you are in good health with your family. Thank God I feel very well with my family, 
October 7th is my birthday and I am very happy to celebrate another year with my family and 
friends, possibly I will celebrate it at school together with my teachers, I tell you that I play ball 
every day with my teammates and I also like to go to the beach with my dog, he likes the beach. 
I tell you that I am a little sad at my school, because a child died, because he had a traffic 
accident and all the students went to his funeral and that makes us a little sad, because he is no 
longer playing on the school fields. with us, I thank you for the postcards, I wish that God bless 
you, Thank you for your prayers, God bless you, Tomas.
 2. Please Pray for my family and my studies.
 3. I want to ask you: Do you still have your pet?
 KL/RP


